PHILIPPINE NATIONAL OIL COMPANY

November 2, 2022

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

Project title : Rebidding for the Upgrade and Improvement of Drainage System
Reference No.: 2022-10-249

Notice is hereby issued postponing the scheduled Opening of Bids for the abovementioned
public bidding due to the absence of BAC Quorum — conflict with Technical Panel Meeting
with the Governance Commission for GOCCs (GCG).

The new schedule is set on November 8, 2022 (2:00 PM), but the deadline for submission is
still on November 8, 2022 (10:00 AM), as originally indicated in the Invitation to Bid.

For guidance and information of all concerned.

Approved by:

-

Evangeline B. Albaytar
Chairperson
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